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The American Chinese Pharmaceutical Association (ACPA) is pleased to announce the availability 
of three (3) Research Awards for graduate students and postdoctoral researchers in the fields of 
Pharmaceutical Sciences, Regulatory and Clinical Sciences, and other related fields.   All applicants 
should be students or postdoctoral researchers and must present their research findings at the 2014 
Annual Meeting of the American Association of Pharmaceutical Scientists (AAPS) in San Diego, California. 
Two (2) awards will be given to persons of Chinese heritage and one (1) is open to all graduate students 
and postdoctoral researchers. The awards will be presented at the 2014 ACPA Convention and Banquet 
during AAPS Annual Meeting. Each recipient will receive a certificate and a cash award of $500. 
Attendance to the Convention is required. 

The application package includes 1) the same abstract that is being submitted to AAPS 2014; 2) 
current résumé; and 3) a cover letter which includes your contact information. Please email your 
application by 5 pm EST on Friday, June 11, 2014 to: 

  

Duxin Sun, PhD                Jeffrey Wang, PhD 

Professor of Pharmaceutical Sciences   Associate Professor of Pharmaceutical Sciences 

College of Pharmacy     College of Pharmacy 

The University of Michigan    Western University of Health Sciences 

Ann Arbor, MI 48109     Pomona, California 

duxins@med.umich.edu    jwang@westernu.edu 
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